GRISWOLD RECREATION COMMISSION -

(Park and Recreation Dept. Advisory Board)

Nov. 19, 2018 at 5:30 pm Youth Center Community Room 68 Ashland Street, Jewett City, CT 06351



Committee: Carol Mauro - Chairperson

Darren Drobiak – Vice Chairperson Tina Luft, Jay Rainier, Sonja Murphy

Alternates: Erika Bevis, Ken Willey, (Two Open Spot)

Director: Ryan K. Aubin Secretary: Mike Morton



Gift Card Collections for Events

Sonya and Carol will reach out to local businesses to collect gift cards to be used for events as rewards or prizes. In February, the group should revisit this idea.

Sheldon Road Update

Todd Babbitt, First Selectman told Ryan Aubin that Public Works is planning on putting up walls, and dividing our the bathroom area in the building at Sheldon Road Field. Todd would like to come speak to our commission in the next few months.

Commission assigned Ken Willey as the Sheldon Road Field oversight Chairman. He will visit the field a few times a month to report issues, concerned and information that GRC should focus on due to the heavy usage of the park.

No Public Comment